
 

 

The following is part of the County Manager’s Fiscal Year 2022-2023 Budget Message 

presented to the Jackson County Board of Commissioners on May 17, 2022. The Board of 

Commissioners approved the recommended funding allocation to the Jackson County Board of 

Education. 
 

 
 

 

“JACKSON COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION 
 

Current Expense 

 

It is proposed to allocate $8,600,097 (a 2% - $168,629 increase) to the public schools for FY 22-

23. This includes $7,168,303 for current operations, $141,928 for PILT, $847,067 in teacher 

supplements and $442,799 for counselors.  

 

Public schools have received a significant amount of ARPA funds. Assuming that State 

allocations are not decreased, the public schools’ request from the County (along with ARPA & 

State funds) may lead to a fund balance increase. Actual impacts onto the public schools’ budget 

will not be known until a State budget is passed. It is recommended that an additional 5.4% 

($445,300) be reserved in a special contingency line item until the State budget is approved. The 

public schools can come back to the Board of Commissioners after the State budget has passed to 

provide detailed information regarding all expenses and revenues. Combined, the total increase 

could be 7.4% ($623,929). 7.4% matches the year end 2021 annualized Consumer Price Index 

(CPI) overall increase.”  

 

 

 

 

Dr. Ayers is appearing before the Board of Commissioners to request that the reserved $445,300 

be released to the Board of Education. As stated in the original budget message, releasing the 

additional funds will increase the allocation to the Public Schools to $623,929. This equates to a 

7.4% increase. A 7.4% increase matches the year end 2021 annualized CPI. 
 


